
The Massachusetts Office of Student Financial Assistance 

 

 

Assistance   

 

 
 

 

Dear Colleague: 

 

This March 2014 Action Letter updates the Mass Transfer Tuition Waiver’s Free Application for 

Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) requirement published in the Massachusetts Office of Student 

Financial Assistance (OSFA) Action Letter of January 2014. 

Effective immediately, students who are attending Massachusetts public colleges and universities 

and are applying to the Mass Transfer Tuition Waiver in award year 2014-2015 and beyond, no 

longer must complete an appropriate year Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) in 

order to receive consideration for the above program.  The current Mass Transfer Tuition Waiver 

guidelines will remain in effect in academic year 2014-2015.  To access the Mass Transfer 

Tuition Waiver guidelines, please go to: 

 

http://www.osfa.mass.edu/pdfs/guidelines/2013-2014_Tuition_Waivers.pdf 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the Massachusetts Office of Student Financial Assistance at 

617.391.6070 if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you. 
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